
 

 

Do you want to learn about the new and exciting Sport of 

Scent Detection? 

 
Sunday March 16

th
, 2014, 1pm to 4pm 

 
The Ottawa Valley Golden Retriever Club is pleased to sponsor a 3 hour session to offer you an 
opportunity to see how to train dogs in this new sport.  Whether you just want to have some fun 
with your dog, or you are interested in a new sport to compete with your dog, this seminar will 
give you a very good introduction. Suitable for dogs and handlers at any level, it will be 
conducted under the rules of the Sport Detection Dogs Association,   
http://www.sportingdetectiondogs.ca/. 

 
The session will be conducted by Stephanie Perrier, owner of Competitive K9’s.  She is 
involved in obedience, French Ring, and agility and of course Sport Detection.  She hosted the 
first Sport Detection trial in Ottawa last August and teaches Sport Detection from beginners to 
advanced trial preparation.   The event will be held at THE DOG RANCH 6361 Fourth Line 
Road, NORTH GOWER, ON, K0A2T0 
http://www.dogranchinc.ca/ 
 
Because of the nature of the training, just a few working spots are available.  However, auditors 
will also learn a lot while watching how the dogs are introduced and motivated in this sport.    
 
Join us for a fun afternoon, learning and watching our dogs put their nose to work! 
 
Visit our website www.ovgrc.org  to register. 
 
To obtain more information, email Lucie Allaire at lallaire53@gmail.com.  



 

REGISTRATION FORM 

SCENT DETECTION INTRODUCTORY SESSION 

 
Sponsored by the Ottawa Valley Golden Retriever Club 
www.ovgrc.org under the rules of the Sport Detection Dogs Association 
http://www.sportingdetectiondogs.ca/ 
 
SUNDAY, MARCH 16, 2014 FROM 1PM TO 4PM at THE DOG RANCH 6361 Fourth Line 
Road, NORTH GOWER, ON, K0A2T0 
http://www.dogranchinc.ca/ 
 
Name of participant:_____________________________________ 
 
Email address:__________________________________________ 
 
Telephone number:______________________________________ 
 
Please select the type of registration: either 1) or 2) below. Please note that current members of 
the OVGRC will be given priority for registration for Working Spaces until January 20th, 2014.  
After that date, registration for working spaces will be open and given on a first come first serve 
basis.  
 
1) Working space (1 dog and handler team) $40.00: 
Or 
2)Auditor (no dog allowed) $20.00: 
 
Important information: Because of the type of training only 6 working spaces are available. All 
dogs in a working team must be crated in the adjacent separate room or may be left in your car 
at your discretion ie. only one dog is allowed in the working area at any given time. If you 
register for a working space and none are available, you will have the choice to register as an 
auditor or to cancel your registration.   
 
While there are few working spaces, those auditing will have a good opportunity to see how the 
training is conducted and learn about this new sport. 
 
Please send your registration form with your cheque payable to OVGRC to: Lucie Allaire, 2656 
Ulster Cr.,Ottawa, Ontario,K1V8J6. Questions: email Lucie at lallaire53@gmail.com, or call 
613-851-1253.  


